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Website Report

The Badger Firefighters Association dot com website is fully functional and has had zero ransomware or software incidents. 
All programs used to keep the website running are up to date but do require monthly updates to prevent ransomware or software issues. 

The Membership Directory has not had a full update since 2019 and should be reviewed for 2022 to ensure all Fire Departments are represented properly. 

The 2022 event calendar is currently empty and ready for the Association and each department's events for the year. Please send your event listings and flyers to Ron Naab for entry into the website calendar.
 
There has been past discussion regarding accepting payments for events and BFA memberships electronically through the website rather than mailed payments. This functionality can be added if the board so chooses. 

If there are additional website functionality requests please forward your ideas to Ron Naab and I would be happy to review & research them. 

Thank you!
Connie O'Neill


